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A proposed 28% increase in Workers Comp premiums, on top of the carbon tax and the high Aust dollar, 
will affect the viability of this company.  
We have been going for 125 years, employ 65 people and turn over about $14m.  
We have been struggling to be internationally competitive and the loss of our export market would mean 
the loss of many jobs. 
 


